
What we Believe:

We believe that the only true basis of The Springs Calvary Chapel is

Christ's (Agape) love, which is greater than any differences we possess

and without which we have no right to claim ourselves Christians. We are

not a denominational church, nor are we opposed to denominations as

such, only their overemphasis of the doctrinal differences that have led to

the division of the Body of Christ.

﻿  ●We believe worship of God should be spiritual. Therefore: We remain

flexible and yielded to the leading of the Holy Spirit to direct our

worship.

●We believe worship of God should be inspirational. Therefore: We give

a great place to music in our worship.

●We believe worship of God should be intelligent. Therefore: Our

services are designed with great emphasis upon teaching the Word of

God that He might instruct us how He should be worshiped.

●We believe worship of God should be fruitful. Therefore: We look for

His love in our lives as the supreme manifestation that we have truly

been worshiping Him.
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Weekly Schedule Ministries
Sunday

Worship Service 10 am

Parking lot station 105.3 FM

Monday

Tuesday

Senior Fellowship 10 am

Men’s Bible Study 6 pm

Wednesday

Prayer Group 5:30 pm

AWANAS 6:30 pm

Bible Study 7 pm

Youth Group 7 pm

Thursday

Strunk Fellowship 6:30-8 pm

Friday

Pure Word 6:30-8 pm

Saturday

Need information about a

ministry?

Ministry contact numbers

are on the back.

Men’s Bible Study

Going through the book of

Joshua Tuesday nights at The

Springs.

Pure Word

A redemption ministry, you

don’t have to be part of The

Springs to join in.

Prayer Group

Wednesday night come

pray for our family, church

and  community.

Youth Group

Every Wednesday night, a place

for our youth to grow in God.

12-18 year olds.

Koinonia

A Bible Study for those in their

20-30s. See Bethany for more

details.

Springs Senior Fellowship

Hosted by our seniors; anyone

can come for Bible study,

prayer, coffee, and worship.

Strunk Home Fellowship

Every Thursday night, a Bible

Study and fellowship in

“Revelation .”

Women’s Book Study

On holiday break.

AWANAS

1 yr olds - 6th grade. Wed

nights, 6:30-8:15 pm. Dec 1st =

“Canned Food Night”

Koinonia Friendsgiving: Friendsgiving Potluck,
Saturday Dec. 11th. 6pm here at The Springs. For
those in their 20-30s and their children. Bring a dish to
share as well as a wrapped white elephant/re-gift present that is
appropriate for all ages. There will be a gift exchange game so
families may want to bring several gifts; the more gifts the more
fun!

Candlelight Service: Join us, Friday December 24th at 6 pm, for a
humble candlelight service on Christmas Eve. If you would like to bring
cookies please contact Sheryl.

Holiday Season Schedule

● Women’s Monday Night Book Study is taking a holiday break.

● Christmas Eve Candlelight Service is Fri. Dec. 24th at 6 pm

● Game and Snack Night is New Years Eve, Friday Dec 31st 7 pm

● No AWANAS Wednesday, Dec. 22nd

● No Senior Study Dec 21 + 28th

I was Lost, now I’m FOUND: Please pick up items
from the Lost & Found table before they are donated.
Thank you!

AWANAS: This Wednesday's theme is bring a Canned Food to

donate.

Bodylife: Please respect others who are worshiping. After the
message the worship team will continue with a few songs. If you are
not joining in worship, please head to the fellowship hall to
continue fellowshipping.

For more information visit

www.theSpringsCalvaryChapel.org


